
 
IASA Position Statement Regarding Modified Exhaust Systems 

 
As the lead organization in promoting excellence in the management of organized recreational 
snowmobiling, the International Association of Snowmobile Administrators (IASA) recognizes 
that the snowmobile community has trail systems in place which utilize a multitude of public and 
private lands.  Excessive noise emitted by modified or altered exhaust systems can be a factor in 
conflicts with other outdoor recreationalists and landowners and may lead to loss of access.   
 
As such the IASA does not support the use of modified or altered exhaust systems which would 
increase or exceed regulatory noise level requirements.   
 


